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Fisher Phillips Named to BTI’s Client Service A-Team 2019

News

12.13.18 

ATLANTA (December 13, 2018) – Fisher Phillips is pleased to announce that BTI Consulting Group

has recognized the firm as a leader in client service in its Client Service A-Team 2019 report, a

ranking of law firms considered by their clients to deliver excellent client service on a consistent

basis.

The rankings of the 417 law firms recognized in the BTI Client Service A-Team 2019 are the result of

more than 350 in-depth interviews with top legal decision makers at the world’s leading

organizations. The report determines how law firms perform across a range of client service

activities deemed most important by corporate counsel, including client focus, adaptability to

change, breadth of services and innovation.

BTI Consulting is a provider of strategic market research to law firms and professional services

organizations and conducts the only continuous benchmarking market study from the client’s

perspective in the legal services industry. 

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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